
Flu Vaccine Appointment Availability 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are pleased to inform you that we currently have 

appointments available for the flu vaccine at our clinic. Ensuring your health and safety is our 

top priority, and we encourage you to schedule your vaccination at your earliest convenience. 

Available Appointment Dates: 

• [Date 1] - [Time] 

• [Date 2] - [Time] 

• [Date 3] - [Time] 

Please reply to this email or call us at [Phone Number] to schedule your appointment. 

Thank you for taking a proactive step towards protecting your health. We look forward to seeing 

you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


